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Amendment to the current Admissions Policy  

In line with the changes to the schools admissions code, the School will: 

 Process children considered IAPLAC (internationally adopted previously looked after 

children) in the same manner as LAC and PLAC 

 For families of returning service personnel and crown servants, allocate a place in 

advance of the family arriving in the area providing the application is accompanied by 

an official letter stating the date of return 

 Continue to work with the LA to co-ordinate our in-year admissions. Where places 

are available, they will be offered to any child that has applied. If there are more 

applicants than places, the oversubscription criteria will apply 

 Comply with the fair access protocols in place locally 

 

Further information can be obtained from the school. 
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